Principals – DEC elections are right around the corner.  Please distribute the following email notice to all parents and guardians and look for opportunities to promote awareness within your school using notice boards, voice mail and your school website.
EMAIL/NOTICE BOARDS AND WEBSITES:  Please distribute as soon as possible and post until April 13.  
Have you considered supporting education in your community? District Education Council nominations close on April 13th.   
District Education Council (DEC) members bring local knowledge of the education issues in their communities and the interests of their constituents into broader education system discussions.  Your work will help students achieve, succeed and lead happy, productive lives as a result of your input into the environment and culture of learning.

To be a candidate in the May 14th election your nomination papers must be submitted by April 13, 2012.  Newly elected DEC members will begin their four year term of office in July and become an important part of shaping the goals and governance of the new school districts.  
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You can learn more about the role of DEC, the responsibilities and the types of meetings and consultations by visiting the new DEC website: www.decnb.ca .  
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If you are interested in running for a position on the DEC you can find more information about the nomination process by contacting the Office of the Chief Electoral Officer at 1-800-308-2922 or by visiting the Elections NB website at www.electionsnb.ca .  

VOICEMAIL SCRIPT - Please send the following message to all parents by April 4.  
We would like to encourage parents and community members to consider running for a position on the District Education Council.   

Nomination papers must be submitted by April 13th.  Voters will be asked to select a District Education Councillor for the Anglophone or Francophone school district as part of the municipal elections on May 14th.  

Please watch your email for more information and visit www.decnb.ca or www.electionsnb.ca to learn about the role of DEC in district governance.  
